
From: Nol, Braulio@DCA
To: Kenneth Phung
Subject: Dynamic Meds
Date: Friday, March 27, 2020 12:37:27 PM

Mr. Phung,
I called City Hall and was provided your email.
I had some questions regarding Dynamic Meds, Inc. located at: 4605 Wade Ave.
I have received information that they are unlicensed cannabis dispensary operating in your city. I
need to know if the hold any type of permit or license from your City, because they are not licensed
by the Bureau of Cannabis Control. Please let me know when I can speak with you regarding this
business. They could be operating illegally and we want to stop that. Please contact me at your
earliest convenience.
Thanks,

Braulio Nol, Investigator #388
Department of Consumer Affairs
Division of Investigation
Cannabis Enforcement Unit
30141 Antelope Road, Suite D-795
Menifee, CA 92584
Cell (909) 268-0148
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